

THE HON MICHAEL McCORMACK MP Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Finance

REF: MC15-000822

Ms Jessica Smith

Email: Jessica@commongrace.org.au

29 April 2015

Dear Ms Smith

Thank you for your email of 2 April 2015 regarding the Government's decision to decline Common Grace's generous gift of solar panels for Kirribilli House.

As previously advised, unfortunately the Government is not in a position to accept this generous gift.

The Government notes that you will now offer the solar panels to another community group.

Thank you again, for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely,

MICHAEL McCORMACK

M. Cal Momake